
 

Our Class is RA 
 

I am Miss Astley. 

I will be your new teacher when 

you move into Reception. 
 

I am Mrs. Whitmore. 

I work with Miss Astley as 

her Teaching Assistant. 
 

And we are the Owls – the Snowy Owls and 

the Barn Owls! 
 

 

         Our Class Motto:  

 

 
 

 

In September you will enter school through the Reception Outdoor Play Area. 

A few things you need to know are: 
• Our first topics are Marvellous Me and People Who Help Us.  

• Every day we have 2 children who have their ‘special day’.  These children 

take the register to the office and help with other jobs.  

• We will need a book bag that fits in our tray in the classroom.  

• We will bring home reading books and change these once a week in school. 

Please try to read at home at least 3 times a week and sign our diaries.  

• Later in the first term we will start to bring a library book home which we 

will change every 2 weeks. 

• In the Autumn Term, phonics sounds we have learnt in the week will go out on 

a Friday.  From the Spring Term, spellings or phonics homework will go out on 

a Tuesday and should be returned the following Monday.  

• We keep our P.E. kits on our pegs and they are sent home at the end of each 

half term.  

• Please bring a named water bottle to school with you every day – water only 

please. 

• We ask for a voluntary contribution of 50p a week, this helps us to pay for 

extra treats for super work and behaviour and for other items that enhance 

our learning for example, baking and planting.  

Please remember to label everything that comes into school. 
 


